From:
To: Stevenson, Kirste

Subject: Re-examine the HPS Budget

Date: Thursday, February 8, 2024 8:43:32 PM

Hello Kirsten,

My name is Anna Wienburg, and I live at

I would like you to please re-examine the proposed police budget increase, and deny any increase. The police do not need an extra \$16 million added onto their almost \$200 million current budget. This amount, and so much more of the police budget, could be used to provide social services to people who are most targeted by the police. It is absolutely essential that Hamilton uses those funds to help people effected by the housing crisis, people who are released from prison, and so many more.

Please deny all increases to the Hamilton Police budget, and reallocate that money to something that will actually impact people in a positive way.

Sincerely, Anna Wienburg